
In-Person & Virtual Sessions Available

For any questions or to request a letter, call and leave a message with
your name & number on a secure and confidential voicemail to:
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Martin Rodarte, LCSW
He/Him/His

213-266-3432
 

Insurance companies require a letter from a mental health
care professional prior to all gender affirming surgeries. The
letter is a statement that the client is ready and able to give
informed consent. You can request a free letter of support

through the Hollywood-Wilshire Wellness Community.
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